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We feel strongly that the “Local Plan” proposed by Warrington Brough Council is not a viable proposition for a
number of reasons.
We have lived in the south of warrington for over 60 years and whilst aware that development and housing
stock is required this additional plan for approx 2,400 houses appears to be a ill thought out proposal.
The release of green belt should be avoided at all costs, even Boris Johnson agrees with this and brownfield
sites like Fiddlers Ferry should be considered first.
The amount of proposed new build houses on the south side of both the Bridgewater and Manchester Ship
canals with no realistic road or bridge infrastructure planned is ridiculous. Even now if there is a problem with
the M6 or M56 motorways, Grappenhall and the surrounding areas ground to a halt, causing massive congestion
and impacting on the air quality, can you imagine what an additional 2000 vehicles on the local roads would
result in.

Susan and Christopher Mcevoy
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